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Above: Watching his dentist at work on his mouth. 

 
Above:  New safe helmets for our village teams. 

↑       New spoons from Yogurtland                ↓: 

 
 

 
Above: Dr. Yetty from Denmark checks a young girls ear. 

DeaDeaDeaDear Welcome r Welcome r Welcome r Welcome Home Friends and FaHome Friends and FaHome Friends and FaHome Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    

On October 4th we sponsored a Ugandan mobile 
medical clinic of 8 doctors and 3 dentists to treat 2 
large villages. Wonderful results (over 600 treated!) 
and that the work we have been doing there for the 
past 8 years has paid great dividends.  Our goal is to 
keep the village healthy and the adults working to 
minimize illness and suffering of the children.  
Afterwards we realized more education is needed on 
basic first aid; like wound care, ear infections, boiling 
drinking water, when to see a Doctor, etc. 

 The last week in October our good friend Dr Phillip 
teamed with others to get the one young village boy 
from the clinic the surgery he needed to remove a 
very large lump from near his ear after they had his 
scan results. We are praying the biopsy results will 
reveal nothing seriously wrong and that he heals well.  

Thank you to Juan and Jolene and their friends from 
California for the new motorcycle helmets for our 
village team and volunteers who ride with them. The 
helmets are top quality and will be great protection. 

One of our supporters – an ardent yogurt lover - 
shared with Yogurtland in Orange California of how 
we enjoyed getting the spoons she had used because 
they are the perfect size and shape for our children. 
Thank you Yogurtland for the gift of 1,000 of your 
green and pink spoons, now in use by the children.  

The children are healthy and happy welcoming a 
newcomer named Franklin (abandoned child). The 
care he receives from the children is a joy to watch 

Thank you for your continued love and support. 

BlesBlesBlesBlesssssings from Mandyings from Mandyings from Mandyings from Mandy    
and Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Faand Your Welcome Home Fammmmilyilyilyily    

Above: An infected finger stops dads work. 

 
Above: A Boda Boda ride, as many on as possible 

 
Above: Playground friends care about each other. 

 
Above:  Taxi time is fun for all. 


